
SE 162nd Avenue Safety and Access to Transit Project

Portland.gov/Transportation/162nd-Safety 

SAFETY AND PAVEMENT UPGRADES
Learn about upcoming



PBOT plans upgrades to SE 162nd

Avenue in 2021 

Give your feedback on the designs, learn more about the 
project, and sign up for email updates at: 
portlandoregon.gov/transportation/162nd-safety

Project Manager: 
Liz Rickles, 503-823-7078, elisabeth.rickles@portlandoregon.gov
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The City of Portland complies with all non‐discrimination, Civil Rights laws including Civil Rights Title VI and ADA 
Title II. To help ensure equal access to City programs, services and activities, the City of Portland will reasonably 
modify policies/procedures and provide auxiliary aids/services to persons with disabilities. Call 503-823-5703, 
TTY 503-823-6868 or Oregon Relay Service: 711 with such requests, or visit http://bit.ly/13EWaCg

1120 SW Fifth Ave 
Suite 1331
Portland, OR 97204

PBOT will be reorganizing SE 162nd Avenue to reduce illegal 
vehicle speeding and provide seven high-visibility 
crosswalks at bus stops, routes to school, and other 
locations between SE Stark Street and SE Powell Boulevard. 

The project will also repave SE 162nd Avenue between SE 
Division Street and SE Powell Boulevard. 
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